
 
 

 

 

 

March 7, 2019 

 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai 400 001 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 
Plot No. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 

 Mumbai 400 051 

 

  
Scrip Code: 500325 Symbol: Reliance 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Sub: News Clarification item - “RIL to check into Hotel Leela” 

 
  

We refer to your email dated March 5, 2019 seeking clarification on news item “RIL to 
check into Hotel Leela” appeared on “Channel – BTVI” dated March 5, 2019 and our 
email communication dated 6th March, 2019 requesting the Exchange to provide us with 
the details / transcript of the news item, so as to enable us to clarify the issue. 
 
 
No such transcript of the news item published on the TV channel has been made available 
to us.  In view of non-availability of information about the news item we are unable to 
comment on this media speculation and rumors and it would be inappropriate on our part 
to do so. 
 
 
The Company evaluates various opportunities on an ongoing basis. Further, there is no 
information which has not been announced to the stock exchanges and which should 
have been announced by the Company in terms of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

We have made and will continue to make disclosures in compliance with our obligations 
under SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and 
our agreements with the stock exchanges. 
 
Thanking you,  

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Reliance Industries Limited 

 

 
 

Sandeep Deshmukh 

Vice President 

Corporate Secretarial 


